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From: Matthew Duska <mattduska@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 11:04 PM
To: repcraven@rilegislature.gov; repmcentee@rilegislature.gov; 

repknight@rilegislature.gov; repajello@rilegislature.gov; repbatista@rilegislature.gov; 
repbennett@rilegislature.gov; repcaldwell@rilegislature.gov; 
repcasimiro@rilegislature.gov; repcorvese@rilegislature.gov; repcruz@rilegislature.gov; 
repdawson@rilegislature.gov; repfelix@rilegislature.gov; rephopkins@rilegislature.gov; 
repnoret@rilegislature.gov; repplace@rilegislature.gov; House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Please Oppose H5219!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Members of the RI Judiciary Committee: 
 
 
My name is Matthew Duska from West Greenwich Rhode Island. 
I want to express my horror at the thought of our House Judiciary Members considering a bill that 
would actually help people to end their lives. Human Life is a sacred gift from God, and in whatever 
form it is in it should never be destroyed by another.  
 
 
This is a very grave evil. Not only will it tear at the fabric of our civilization where we depend upon 
each and everyone of us to to do all that we can to support and preserve life at all its stages. But 
once we as a state allow legalized murder, please ask yourselves what have we become as a society 
but a ghoulish mob of assassins.  
 
 
Please forego this temptation to legalize assisted suicide in Rhode Island. Take a stand for life by 
voting against H5219, and listen to the better angels of our beings.  
 
 
As Chris Young said just hours before he passed, speaking to members of this Statehouse. We will 
all meet our maker. Ask yourselves what will you say to God when He asks you about what you did 
with your vote? 
 
 
I for my part am urging you to say no to Assisted Suicide in Rhode Island! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Matthew Duska 
West Greenwich  
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